
    
 

 

      
 

                       
                    
 
 

 

 

 

Implementation of One Time 

Password (OTP) for Debit 

Card Online Purchases 
 

For a more secured online purchase experience with debit 

card, we will be implementing a One Time Password (OTP) 

effective 6 August 2015. OTP is a unique password that is 

sent via short messaging service (SMS) to the cardholder’s 

mobile number registered with the Bank prior to completing 

an online purchase.  

 

Please ensure you have registered your latest mobile 

number with us. For further queries, kindly call  

03-77118888.  

 

Thank you for banking with us.  


